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Year 6 – Thursday 24th September 2020
	Maths
	A Year 6 battle on ‘TT Rockstars’ has been set to commence at 4pm on Thursday 24th September and will finish at 4pm on Tuesday 29th September!  Let the best Year 6 class win!  Have fun!

	English
	Extreme Reading Challenge
We are setting you an extreme reading challenge.

Take a photograph of yourself reading a book in the most unusual place. However, please check with a grown up to ensure that you are safe!  Please email your homework to your class teacher and we will display the photographs in school.

	Spelling – Spelling homework will be sent each Monday.  This will include an activity which relates to the ‘spelling rule’ of the week and a list of words to learn.  The children will be tested on their spellings each Friday.  Currently, we are not using spelling books – your child will bring home a hard copy.  
Thank you for your support with this.
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